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Forthcoming Meetings 

International Meeting on Solid Electrolytes 

A meeting on the above topic will be held in St. Andrews, Scotland 
from 20th to 22nd September, 1978. It is sponsored by The Electrochemical 
Society (U.S.A.), The Electrochemistry Group of the Chemical Society (U.K.) 
and the Electrotechnology Group of the Society of Chemical Indsutry (U.K.). 

The meeting will deal with experimental, theoretical and applied aspects 
of solid ionic and mixed ionic-electronic conductors. Both plenary lectures 
and contributed papers will be presented and discussed. 

Further details may be obtained from Dr. C. A. Vincent, Department of 
Chemistry, The Purdie Building, The University, St. Andrews, Scotland 
KY16 9ST. 


